“Literacy Character Dress-Up Day” Is Approaching……….

It is almost here . . . our annual “Literacy Character Dress-Up Day” at Duncan Creek!  Costume Day this year is on Friday, October 31st.  Students are encouraged to dress in costumes that represent a book character.  Please read your child a book about his or her character.  Also, your child will need to make a book to go along with his or her costume (***see below).  As before, there are some guidelines that the students MUST follow on Costume Day.  These will be STRICTLY enforced to ensure that the day is productive as well as fun!  Please read through the following list of Costume Day guidelines:

   -  costumes must not interfere with learning.

   -  do not bring any type of toy weapon to school, even if it is part of the costume.

   -  no face paint or masks, even if it is part of the costume.

   - costumes are to be based on a book character.  Super-Hero costumes are okay too as long as your child has a book to go along with the character.  

Please be sure your child can handle going to the restroom without help.  Please use your best judgement with your child’s costume.  :0)
***  Literacy Character Dress-Up Day Project – 
Due on Friday, October 31st
Please have your child make a short book about the character he or she is going to be for our “Character Dress-Up Day” on Friday, October 31st.  Your child will need to use phonetic spelling and sight words.  Please have your child make his or her book at least 3 pages (4 including the cover page).  Each page should have at least 1 sentence on each page and a picture to match.  Please remind your child to space between each word and to use punctuation.  Your child will share his or her book with the class on Friday, October 31st.  

                                                   Thank you, Miss Wilbanks
